December 28, 2007

Hi Brooke,

It's been about a year since you did the total remake of our kitchen and we wanted
you to know we couldn't be happier!

You were great to work with on every phase of the project and your careful planning
resulted in a flawlessly executed process. Plus, your attention to detail caused us the
minimal amount of inconvenience during the construction and the fact you so closely
adhered to the timeline allowed us to always understand and predict what was
happening.

We waited this long to let your know our feelings because we wanted to make sure
our thoughts weren't clouded by the beautiful kitchen you created for us.

Well, not only are we -- not to mention our friends and family -- dazzled every time
we look at the kitchen but the functionality is far superior to what we had previously.
And to top it off, the quality of your team's workmanship, along with the superior
materials you used, have resulted in long lasting beauty.

Since we like to cook, and enjoy entertaining, we've given the kitchen a lot of use
these many months and we're delighted to tell you, it still looks as incredible as it did
the day you completed it!

In short Brooke... thanks for a job well done! We'd highly recommend you to anyone
looking for an honest, reliable, highly-skilled, professional construction company.

Best Regards,
Jay & Terry Siff



